
 

12 August 2022 

Coroner's Office 

Sent via emall only 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Following my email response of 8 June 2022 to your Regulation 28 Report, detailed below, I would 
like to reconfirm we are treating this with the utmost seriousness. 

In order to most effectively cascade your concerns to our member Clubs, we will send appropriate 
correspondence to the Legal, Club Secretarial, and Football departments at each of the Clubs. 
That should ensure that relevant personnel who will be dealing with transfers and travel 
arrangements are provided with full notice. In that correspondence, we will signpost to the Civil 
Aviation Authority for further information and guidance. 

We are meeting with our Clubs at our Annual General Meeting on 9 June 2022. I will personally 
ensure that this matter Is also raised to the Chairs/Chief Executives/Owners who are attending 
that meeting.

) 
If the Premier League can be of any further assistance to the Coroner's Office, please do let me 
know. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Chief Executive 

Premier League 
Brunel Building 
57 North Whorl Road 
Landon W2 lHQ 
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